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its History and Work in Connecticut 

 

 

Photo caption: These 17 boys from Camp Fernow in Eastford are ready to cut trees 
in the Natchaug SF with a forester (front row, left) and the foreman seated in the 
truck. CT CCC Museum 

 

The Columbia Historical Society is hosting our annual meeting on April 28, 2023 at 

the Columbia Congregational Church, 325 Rte. 87 in Columbia.  The hours are 

6:00pm-9:00pm.  It is a pot luck appetizers event.  After a brief business meeting, 

author and historian, Marty Podskoch will give a power point presentation entitled 

“The 90th anniversary of the Civilian Conservation Corps Camps and its work in 

Connecticut”. Please contact Judy Ortiz at 860 208-9881 if you have any questions. 


